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I. Dynamic Coalitions: Taking Stock – Procedural Input 

Key points raised: 

• The meeting aimed at discussing amongst DC members the procedural input that will be 

submitted by DCs by 19 November as part of the IGF 2023 taking stock and suggestions of 

improvements for 2024. 

• Contributors should make their contributions on the shared Google document as 

suggestions rather than edits to show the author of the suggestions or contributions for 

transparency reasons and in case the penholders need to contact the author of a suggestion 

for further clarification. 

• It was suggested and agreed to include in the procedural input a paragraph on DC’s role in 

the GDC, noting that the IGF 2024 may strongly align with the Summit of the Future during 

which the GDC should be agreed upon. The paragraph on the DC’s role in the GDC could be 

used as a reference in future.  

• It was suggested that the procedural input should outline a better integration of the DCs into 

the programme with stronger connections to the MAG. MAG members could, for example, 

be more involved in DCs’ work, while DCs would nonetheless keep their independent, self-

formed and self-organized status.  

• DC members expressed again their interest in speaking to the new MAG chair by having a 

unified view and by showing their commitment to work together and not against each other.  

• It was mentioned that DCs should gain more recognition for their work. Intersessional work 

could further collaborate, and it was also noted that DCs could contribute more actively to 

Policy Networks and Best Practice Forums.  

 

Next steps 

➢ DC-IS3C (Mark and Wout) and DC-PAL (Stephen) to share a first draft of the DC procedural 

input for review by Wednesday, 15 November. The penholders will make sure to set the 

shared Google document in such way that contributors will make suggestions via 

comments (and not edits) for sake of transparency.  

➢ Any comments should be submitted by Friday, 17 November in the morning (UTC) directly 

in the Google Doc.  

➢ The final DC procedural input will be submitted by DC-IS3C & DC-PAL by 19 November on 

the taking stock platform. 

➢ The IGF Secretariat to reach out to the MAG Chair to gauge her interest and availability to 

meet the DCCG at its upcoming meeting in the week of the 27 November.  

➢ The IGF Secretariat to send out a Doodle Poll upon response from the MAG Chair.  

 

  

https://www.intgovforum.org/en/content/taking-stock-of-igf-2023-and-suggesting-improvements-for-igf-2024
https://www.intgovforum.org/en/content/taking-stock-of-igf-2023-and-suggesting-improvements-for-igf-2024
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1poBPidhIKFJDDJmVZw_57b1WX89QtTKmfgbEJGmEXd0/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1poBPidhIKFJDDJmVZw_57b1WX89QtTKmfgbEJGmEXd0/edit
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